JEROME W RASGUS

October 18, 2008

Capital Construction of America
Attn. Mr. Jun Bae

RE: 6402 Waterway Drive
Falls Church VA 22044

Dear Jun

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you, your construction crew and Capital
Construction for the excellent work that was done on the re-siding, gutters, wood screen wall,
and fascia trim of my home. The workmanship and attention to detail was far superior to
any work that T have seen in the past. Being on the design side of the commercial
construction business, I have had the experience with other contractors during the
construction of many projects and it was a pleasure to have such an open dialogue with vou
on several of the complicated details. T am looking forward to our next project together.

Sincerely,

Jerome Rasgus

6402 WATERWAY DRIVE ¢ FALLS CHURCH VA » 22044
PHONE: 703-354-9115 » FAX: 703-354-2221



